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Works Notification
July 2021

Upcoming day works 
for North East Link
Site investigations will be happening near you soon  
as part of planning work for North East Link 

What we'll be doing
We’ll be doing geotechnical investigation in your area over the 
coming month. This involves:

 • Using a drill rig and support trucks to establish a bore hole

 • Drilling a bore hole 5 metres deep and 15 centimetres in 
diameter

 • Restoring the site after works are complete.

Where and when we'll be working
In the rail corridor between Macleod train station and 
Greensborough train station.

 • Monday 19 July to Friday 30 July.

What this means for you
Drilling works will take place between 7:00 am and 6:00 pm, 
Monday to Friday. While these works will not impact your 
property, you may notice:

 • Noise generated from the drilling rig and support trucks 
when in use

 • All train services will continue to run during these works.

Traffic controls will be directing cyclists and pedestrians when 
required safely around drilling sites. To ensure your safety and 
the safety of workers please follow any instructions and signs.

We appreciate your patience and understanding 
throughout these works.
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Health and safety
The health and safety of our workforce and community 
remains our top priority. Physical distancing measures 
are in place as well as increased hygiene practices.

For more information about coronavirus (COVID-19)  
visit coronavirus.vic.gov.au

Please contact NELP if you would like this information 
in an accessible format.

If you need assistance because of a hearing or speech 
impairment, please visit relayservice.gov.au

For languages other than English,  
please call 03 9209 0147 

Schedule is subject to change. Visit northeastlink.vic.gov.au/works for schedule changes. 
If you have any questions, please contact us on 1800 105 105


